
 

 
 
Dear Future Knight: 
 
Congratulations on your merit scholarship offer to attend the University of Central 
Florida!   
 
My name is Hayley Lynch from Winter Park, Florida, and I’m a junior studying 
Health Sciences. I learned that you’ve been invited to UCF’s Scholars Day – a unique 
and exclusive event designed specifically for our highest academic achievers.  And 
because Scholars Day was so influential in my decision to become a UCF Knight, I 
thought I’d write to encourage you to come too. 
 
Right now, I work as a student assistant with the Office of Undergraduate 
Admissions, but just a few years ago I was in your shoes.  I wasn’t always sold on 
UCF, but when I got invited to Scholars Day, I figured I’d give it a shot.  If I could 
gain a better understanding about life at UCF, maybe my college choice would 
become clearer.  The event ended up going beyond any other college visit I 
experienced.   
 
I became immersed in every facet of UCF at Scholars Day.  I attended presentations 
about different academic programs, explored housing communities, visited the 
Burnett Honors College, and even met with current students. However, my favorite 
part of the day was the First Class Experience – an hour-long lecture given by a 
professor related to my major.  The event opened my eyes to what UCF could offer 
me, and Scholars Day truly solidified my college decision.  
 
I left Scholars Day assured that UCF was right for me.  I invite you to take advantage 
of this experience so you too can see all the opportunities available at UCF.  Please 
visit our website for additional information and to register for the event. 
 
Congratulations again, and #GoKnights! 
 
 
 
Hayley 
 

 

 


